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Lilac City Festival Parade 
 

C’mon Goulburn, it is time to come out of hibernation 
and have some Spring Time Fun. If you are community 
group, a sporting or cultural organisation, a local business, 
a charity group or an individual dress up, decorate your 
vehicle bicycle or mobility device and join our parade. We 
want this to be our biggest parade yet, but we can’t do it 
without your help. Being part of the fun is easy all you need 
to do is go to our Facebook page scan the QR Code, fill in 
the form and return it to us, it is as easy as that. You can also 
send us an email at goulburnlilaccityfestival@gmail.com 
and we will send you an entry form or simply phone us on 
0448 211 839 for further information.  

ImaginArta Puppet Show 
We are pleased to welcome back our friends from the 

Australian Puppet Centre for a performance on Saturday, 30th 

September in the CWA rooms at the bottom of Montague 

Street. The show will be commencing at 12:30pm. Come along 

and enjoy the magic of puppetry with fun for the whole family. 
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This is an opportunity for local not for profit organisations to 
come along and showcase their wares to the community. It will 
be held in conjunction with the free brunch in Belmore Park on 
Monday, 2nd October. So if you are interested please contact us 
through any of the platforms at the top of the bulletin. 
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Tickets are now on sale 
for the Lilac Fairy Hunt. 
They are available for $10 
each at the Goulburn 
Information Centre! With 
each ticket purchase, a 
participant booklet will be 
provided which will list 
the 40 businesses that are 
acting as host locations 
for this year’s hunt! The 
event doesn’t officially 
begin until the 25th of 
September so please 
don’t start hunting until 
then! 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS 

Our hard working committee have placed an emphasis on teaming up with 
as many community groups, charity organisations and local businesses as 
possible for 2023 and we are dedicating this space to list our 2023 partners. 
So if you want to jump on board we certainly want to hear from you. 
 

Argyle Garden Club        Goulburn Soroptimists 
Back to the Arcade       Goulburn Workers Club  
Bek’s Bloomz              Goulpress Printers  
Betta Home Living    Graeme Welsh Real Estate      
CWA Goulburn    History Goulburn  
Cystic Fibrosis Goulburn & District      Hume Conservatorium 
Evolution Trophies        PCYC Goulburn  
Goulburn City Lions Club       R.J Sidney Craig   
Goulburn Garden Club       Radio Goulburn   
Goulburn Mulwaree Council   RAMFM     
Goulburn Mulwaree Library   Rotary Club of Goulburn 
Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council  RSPCA Goulburn 
Goulburn Post     Veolia Mulwaree Trust 
Goulburn Soldiers Club 
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BATTLE OF THE BANDS 
Its back! The hugely popular Lilac City Festival Youth Battle of 

the Bands is making a welcome return in 2023. Once again the 
Hume Conservatorium will play host to the competition on 
Saturday 30th September. There will be 2 categories contested. 
The first category will be for 16 years and under, and the second 
will be 17 to 24 years. This is fast becoming one of the festival’s 
trademark events and is able to showcase the large depth of 
talent in Goulburn and surrounding regions. 
The Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council will be on hand to host the 
event and RAMFM have agreed to broadcast live from the event 
as well which is great news for all of us. 
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